The Ministerial Search Committee is excited to announce that starting in July, all Members and Friends of UUCA will have an opportunity to complete our MSC congregational survey. In order to encourage as much participation as possible, we will be sending you a paper copy in the mail as well as sending you an e-mail that allows you to take the survey online. Your completion of the survey will support the MSC's responsibility to provide both quantitative and qualitative information to candidates about our congregation.

This week, MSC members Warren Wright, who chairs the committee, and Bill Fogarty are in Louisville, K.Y., attending the annual General Assembly of the Unitarian Universalist Association. They expect to gain valuable information from other congregations relative to our search. To spread the word, they and UUCA's delegation will be wearing "In Search" t-shirts.

The next weekly meeting of the MSC is Monday, June 24. Please contact the chair, Warren Wright, fwarrenwright@gmail.com, if you would like to speak at this or another MSC meeting, to be put on the agenda. We also look forward to your contacting us at search.committee@uucava.org at any time to express your questions and thoughts. We will continue to staff a table in Fellowship Hall where you may also speak directly with us.

If you are in search of summer reading, the MSC recommends Michael Durall's "The church We yearn For: The Search for a new Minister as a Revolutionary Event in the Life and Times of Your Congregation." Copies are available at the Book Stall in Fellowship Hall on Sunday morning.

In search with gratitude, Your Ministerial Search Committee: Warren Wright (Chair), Jenn Dearth, Bill Fogarty, Kathleen Fugle, Sarah Munson, D Ohlandt, and John Zeray